
WEDNESDAY EVENING CLASS SCHEDULE DURING LENT 
 
LENT BEGINS WITH Ash Wednesday WORSHIP  
On March 5th 2025 and ends on Thursday, April 17th 2025 
 
Dear Parents and 7th and 8th Grade Students:  
 
ALL 7TH AND 8TH GRADE YOUTH WILL BE EXPECTED TO ATTEND EACH EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE 
DURING LENT. THIS WILL BE COUNTED AS CLASSROOM TIME.  
 

Ash Wednesday, March 5th -6p.m. 
Wednesday, March 12th -6p.m. 
Wednesday, March 19th -6p.m. 
Wednesday, March 26th -6p.m. 

Wednesday, April 2nd -6p.m. 
Wednesday, April 9th -6p.m. 

 
THERE WILL BE NO WORSHIP ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 16TH, 2024. YOUTH SHOULD PLAN TO WORSHIP 
WITH THEIR FAMILY ON THE TENTATIVE DATE AND TIME OF MAUNDY THURSDAY, APRIL 17TH AT AND 
GOOD FRIDAY, APRIL 18TH.  
 
What are the expectations?  

1. EIGHT WORSHIP NOTES SHOULD BE COMPLETED DURING LENT. IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO 
ATTEND A SERVICE BE SURE TO HAVE A PARENT CONTACT THE INSTRUCTOR OR THE CHURCH 
OFFICE. IF YOU DO NOT PHYSICALLY ATTEND A SERVICE, YOU SHOULD WATCH THE SERVICE 
ONLINE TO DO YOUR WORSHIP NOTE.  
(Students know where the sermon notes are kept.) They are to be turned in at the office in 
the drop box.  

 
We hope parents will accompany their son or daughter on the Lenten Road.  “Behold, we go up to 
Jerusalem,” Jesus said to his disciples. Leading them down the road to the ancient city – one of many 
roads on which we may confront the Christ this solemn season.  
 
THANK YOU! WE LOOK FORWARD TO ALL OF YOU WALKING THE LENTEN ROAD.  
 
***These dates could change if Council votes to change them per the Worship and Music Committee.  
 
 
 


